2020 will always be remembered as a very challenging year from all the other years. Due to the
COVID-19 pandemic, the P6s had a unique celebration, a “mini”’ one as compared to the lavish
ones held in the school hall in previous years.

This year. the girls had a smaller party in their respective classrooms. Despite the massive
downgrade, the girls were able to lift their spirits by innovating with their own games. They also
held talent shows in which the girls showcased their diverse talents and performed in front of
their classmates. The emcees were very charismatic and even created videos to entertain the
class.

Ms Chandra, the Co-Form Teacher from P6 Hibiscus bought some props for the photoshoot for
the class and Form Teacher Ms Jeanette Tan bought balloons to decorate the classroom. The girls
were very touched by their teachers’ thoughtfulness.

Each girl was given a snack pack which consisted of Polar puffs and a packet of drink. The
Central Parent Council (CPC) presented each girl with a goodie bag (photo on left). There was a
booklet which had wonderful and encouraging messages from School Principal Dr Lee, both Vice
Principals, Mrs Simon and Ms Charmaine Lee, and all the respective Form Teachers from each
class. The booklet was beautifully decorated with the girls’ photos, their Form Teachers and Co-
Form Teachers.
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In the short span of 2 odd hours, our girls still had a great timeuig,
and enjoyed themselves.

| hope that next year will be a better year for the
next batch of Pés.

May God bless the Principal,Vice Principals, teachers, girls, school
support staff and the CPC!

By Veronica Silvester, mother of Sara Shaine Silvester, P6 Hibiscus




